
From: Adam Swenson
To: Laura Kasper
Subject: Food Truck Ordinance
Date: Sunday, April 13, 2025 3:54:25 PM

Hello,

My name is Adam Swenson and I am a frequent visitor to many Douglas businesses. 

I am requesting a change to the food truck ordinance that allows food trucks to be parked on
private and/or commercial property in Douglas. 

This is another simple way to support the efforts of local businesses trying to thrive during
these trying times. 

Thank you for your time.
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